
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE​
Announcement of the Finalist for the Executive Director Position at AAK 

Posted From 4/25/25 - 5/9/25 

The Academy of Arts & Knowledge is pleased to announce the finalist for the position of Executive Director. After a 

rigorous selection process, the Board of Directors has identified the following individual as the top candidate: 

●​ Nichole Schlagel-Hope 

The candidate resumé can be accessed by scanning the following QR code. 

 

As part of our commitment to transparency and community engagement, The Academy of Arts and Knowledge invites 

stakeholders to engage with Nichole Schlagel at an upcoming Community Forum & PTO event scheduled for 2:00pm on 

5/4/25 at Otto Pint (1100 Oakridge Dr, Fort Collins, CO 80525). 

The Board of Directors will consider feedback from the school community as it makes its final decision. We appreciate 

your continued support and involvement in shaping the future of the Academy of Arts & Knowledge.  

The AAK Board of Directors​
4/25/25 

 


